
 

 

Zion                                                      Pastor:  Lois Bukar 

Mennonite                                                  306-315-3237 

Church                                     zion.pastors@sasktel.net 

                                              Church phone:  306-773-4770 

                                                                           Office e-mail:  zion@sasktel.net 

                                                                   Website:  www.zionmennonite.ca 

     Office hours Tuesdays to Fridays                       9:00 am to 12:00 noon 

     Sunday In-person Worship at 10 AM 
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 Pianist – Grace Funk  Worship Leader – Brenda Dueck  

 Song Leader -- Elaine Derksen  
 

Prelude 

Gathering Song  SJ #9 Come, now is the time to worship 

Welcome 

Call to Worship   VT #851 

     Leader:  Jesus calls us to praise and prayer, 

       to song and silence; 

     People:  Jesus calls us to worship. 

     Leader:  Jesus calls us to hearing and healing,  

      to service and solidarity; 

     People:  Jesus calls us to love. 

     Leader:  Jesus calls us to advocacy and action,  

      to protest and provision; 

     People:  Jesus calls us to justice. 

     Leader:  We hear the call of Christ. 

     ALL:  We worship together with joy. 

 Prayer 

 Praise Songs  HWB #150 Wonderful grace of Jesus 

            SS #113 I will stand in the congregation 

            HWB #614 In the bulb there is a flower  

Announcements 

Blessing and Receiving of Offering 

Song  VT #757 There’s Enough for All 

 Sharing our Bolivian Journey           Doug & Brenda Dueck 

Response Song  VT #527 Bless the Arms That Comfort  

 Benediction   

Sending Song  SS #57 Go, my friends, in grace 

Postlude  

 

 

 

Today  Radio Broadcast at 11am 

 

 Pray for: 

 our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns 

and their caregivers 

 those grieving the loss of loved ones  

 our Leadership Team / Executive 

 our Search Committee 

 Camp Elim, this week Children’s 2 (ages 8-12)  

 Swift Current Ministerial:  Restoration House 

 Mennonite Church Sask:  Pleasant Point Mennonite 

Church near Clavet, pastor Len Rempel 

 Ukraine / Russia 

 rain for farmers and fires 

  

I would like to extend a huge thank you to those at Zion in helping 

me reach my fundraising goal for MCC’s SALT program. Your 

support and prayers are very much appreciated.  -Naomi  
 

Financial Update: 

June donations $6232. 
 

Coming Event: 

Sunday August 13 farewell for Lois – lunch and program 
 

Frozen meals for less fortunate families: Here are some 
details regarding last week’s announcement about preparing 
these meals, and how we at Zion can participate in this 
response to the request from Swift-Link which was in our 
mailslots recently. Bart will head up the preparation and 
freezing of 30 meals, each meal to serve a family of 4. The 
meals will be simple, so not a lot of help is required with the 
preparation. A few individuals have already expressed 
interest. However, help is needed in two areas: Making muffins 

- 6-8 muffins are needed to accompany each meal for 4. 
These (any amount) could be made at home, then left in the 
Zion kitchen deep freezer with a note stating what kind they 
are. Money - to pay for the meals (estimated at $250.). 
Donations (again, any amount) are receiptable because Zion 
executive has approved this project. Please designate to 
‘Frozen Meals’ by July 9/23, and give your donation to 
Grace, Bart, or the offering plate. Thanks for your support. 
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Church Office / Grace’s Office 

Summer Office Hours Thursdays and Fridays, 9 am to noon. 

Pastor’s Office 

Lois & Tromhan will be taking holidays and will be out-of-town 

from July 7 to 28 inclusive.  Contact Spiritual Care or Executive. 

 

 

MCC Connects: This summer marks the 100th anniversary of 
21,000 Russlaender Mennonites arriving in Canada from the 
Soviet Union. Come celebrate on July 17 or 18 at 7 pm by 
attending the twin grand piano concert, Mennonite Piano 
Concerto, by Victor Davies played by Godwin Friesen and Jerry Hu 
at the Quance Theatre in the College of Education on the U of S 
campus. Park in lot #4. Duff Warkentin will be leading a choir to 
sing the Kernlieder, and the Sine Domine Quartet will also be 
singing. Admission is free. An offering will be held to support the 
work of MCC. 
 


